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Ryan Howser

From: Rebecca Rudder2
Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2023 10:17 AM
To: Ryan Howser
Subject: FW: Colorado Ranch Pumpkin Patch

For your record… 
 

 

Rebecca Rudder 
Constituent Services Specialist 
El Paso County | Government Affairs 
Office: 719.520.6423  
RebeccaRudder2@elpasoco.com 

 
 

From: Laura Irwin <lirwin@dcsdk12.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2023 7:13 PM 
To: Cami Bremer <CamiBremer@elpasoco.com> 
Subject: Colorado Ranch Pumpkin Patch 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

 

Hello,  
Our students from Douglas County School District Bridge Transition Program were able to visit and enjoy the pumpkin 
patch last October. Our students are special needs 18-21. We had the best time , great weather, friendly and helpful 
staff on site. We would love to continue visiting the pumpkin patch. I hope that any issues get resolved so that many 
schools and families and all people can visit this beautiful piece of property that the family cares so much for.  
 
Thank you, 
Laura Irwin 
Bridge Transition Program  
Highlands Ranch 
720-341-5127 
--  
Sent from Gmail Mobile 


